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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

The Property Practitioners Regulatory Authority Issues a Notification Regarding Changes 

to the 2022 Trust Account Audit Report Template 

Johannesburg / 30 August 2022 

 

 

The Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors hereby draws your attention to the following 

Property Practitioners Regulatory Authority (PPRA) notification:  

• 2022 Trust Account Audit Report Template Changes . 

Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the PPRA Audit Compliance 

Department by emailing audit@theppra.org.za.  

 

 

Imran Vanker  

Director: Standards  

 

 

About the IRBA  

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.  
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